
DALLAS SECTION AIChE JUNE 25, 2013 EXECUTIVE 
COMMITTEE & GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 

 
A Dallas Section 



Attendance at the general meeting was 15. 13 were local section members. 
 
The Vice Chair made some welcoming remarks. He presented the Treasurer’s report. 
Currently, the budget is roughly on track and we have about $10,000 in the bank. The 
Treasurer’s Report was approved. The free dinner winner (drawn from those who made 
advance reservations) was Lee Vickers. 
 
Officer elections for the 2013 -2014 term were held. Elected officers were as follows: 
 

Chair: 


